TRS/TAP SURCHARGE
Beginning June 1, 2009, collection of the surcharge billed for Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) and the Telecommunications Access Program (TAP) in Kentucky will be expanded to include wireless customers.  Currently, the surcharge is billed to landline customers only.  In conjunction with this change, the current surcharge to landline customers will be reduced from $.09 to $.04 per month for each line in service.  If you have questions regarding this change, please call your AT&T Kentucky representative at 1.888.757.6500.  

